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Comments: It has come to my attention that a rule for existing cabins within Alaska Wilderness areas was made
in rhe 1980's that would allow current permit/cabin owners the right to give their leases to their children, until
there would be no more left and the cabin would become defunct and de-authorized. This was fine as a
compromise to owners when the Wilderness system was fully set up, as a deference to them. But the intent of
this law was to phase out these structures which are normally not allowed in other Wilderness areas in the United
States, thus bringing Alaska into line with the rest of the Nation. This proposed rule change would irrevocably and
completely alter the drive to get rid of the cabins, and this start us down the slippery slope towards complete
annihilating of Wilderness edicts. This needs to be stopped NOW. PERIOD. This cannot happen. We cannot
afford to weaken protections for anything in the Wilderness system. There are too many prurient and greedy , self
interested parties, both individual and groups and associations, who would dearly love to step in and monetize
and monopolize OUR PUBLIC LANDS. Precent this now. Stop this abrogation of the law NOW.

Thank you for your attention to this comment. Now, step back and do the right thing.



